
 
 

GIBRALTAR ELECTRICITY AUTHORITY 

 

INTERRUPTION TO ELECTRICITY SUPPLY 

 

 

GIBRALTAR ELECTRICITY AUTHORITY NOTICE – INTERRUPTION TO 

ELECTRICITY SUPPLY 
 

The electricity supply to the following areas will be cut off on Tuesday 17
th
 January 2012 at 

09:00 hrs for a period of five hours to enable certain essential works to be carried out. 

 

Hesses Pumping Station 

 

 

Telephone No.20075957 

Website : www.gibelec.gi 

 

Apologies for any inconvenience. 

 


